
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

    
  

   
  

  
  

   
 

    
  
  

 
   
  

  

 

  
 

    
  
     

    

   

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 8th October 2021 

 

Primary & Secondary School Admissions 

 

If you have a child in current Year 6 or whose 4th 

birthday is between 1st September 2021 and 31st 

August 2022 then you MUST apply for a school 

place for your child (even if you have older 

children at the school). 

Applications can be made online via:  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-

education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-

place/ 

 

Applications for Secondary places MUST be 

made by 31st October 2021. Failure to do so 

may result in your child not being offered a place 

at your chosen school.  

 

Primary applications must be made by 15th 

January 2022. 

 

If you know of any parents who are interested in 

viewing the school, please ask them to contact 

the school to make an appointment.  

 
 

 

 

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is Resilience 

                     Citizens of the Week 
 
Congratulations to our Citizens of the Week. 
 
EYFS: Regan 
 
Year 1: Olivia  
 
Year 2: Phoebe 
 
Year 3: Amelie 
 
Year 4: Laura 
 
Year 5: Oscar 
 
Year 6: Arlo  
 

Team Point Winners – Edinburgh  

    Dinner Money for Autumn Half Term Two 
 
Mrs Golding is now collecting dinner money for 
next half-term. The cost of the full half-term is 
£78.20 (£2.30 a meal).  
 
We are hoping that after half term a new hot menu 
will be in place, similar to that offered pre-COVID! 
Once we receive the menus, we will distribute 
them.  
 

                   School Water Bottles 
 
School Water Bottles are now back in stock.  We 
ask that the children use these within the 
classroom, rather than their own, as other designs 
frequently break, spill and leak. Thank you.  

                            Half Term Break 
 
Half term is fast approaching! School will close on 
Friday 22nd October at 3:15pm (6:00pm for those 
attending After School Club). School will re-open 
on Tuesday 2nd November.  

                   School Hoodies and PE Shorts 
 
Many apologies but we are still waiting for delivery 
of School Hoodies age 7-8 and PE shorts 11-13. 
We will let you know when they arrive!  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/


  

     

  

   

    

  

 

   
 

  
   
    
  
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
  
   
 
  

 
  
  
  
  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Activities for week beginning 11th October  
 
 

                          Friday  
 

Swimming Y6 1:15 – 3:00 
 

Invasion Games Y5 & 6 3:15 – 4:00 

         Job Vacancy at Pavilion Pre-School  
 
 

Pavilion are looking to appoint a part-time Nursery 
Assistant (approximately 20 hours per week).  
 
For further information, please contact Jenny 
Hennessy at Pavilion – 01695 423295, option 2. 
Alternatively, please email: 
pavilionpreschool@btconnect.com.  
 

Wednesday  
 

Ukuleles Years 2 & 3  
Guitars for those who have 

registered.  
 

Invasion Games Y3 & 4 3:15 – 4:00 

                    PARKING AROUND SCHOOL  
 

 
Thank you to all those who have adhered to our 
request to park safely and considerately. It is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
I have had a further request from a resident for 
those parents who sit in the car and wait for their 
child. The resident has noted an increasing 
number of people who are sat in their cars with 
their engines running. This is an unnecessary 
pollutant and again, for the safety of the children 
and passing adults, it would be greatly 
appreciated if engines could be turned off whilst 
you wait.  
 
Thank you.  
 

                            Photographs 

 

The school photographer will be in school on 

Friday 15th October for individual and sibling 

photos.  
 

Monday  
 

Forest School 3:15 – 4:15 (for those 
who have registered and been 

informed that they are doing it).  

                          Parent’s Evening  
 
We will be holding a Virtual Parents Evening for 
all class, except Year 5, on Tuesday 2nd 
November. Year 5’s Parents’ Evening will be 
held on Wednesday 10th November 2:00 pm-
7:00 pm. 

Morrisons, It’s Good to Grow Vouchers 
 
We are collecting Morrisons It’s Good to Grow 
Vouchers. Please place all vouchers in the grey 
box. Thank you.  
 


